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I am against repealing Oregon’s vote by mail law.  It would make voting difficult for 

handicapped and elderly voters!  I thought we were trying to make it possible for 

qualified voters to vote.  Our present system has worked without fraud. With fewer 

places to vote, long lines would make it impossible for people with perfectly fine 

brains but old bodies to vote.  Is that what the Republicans are trying to do?  Please 

don’t let them! 


